PLANNING OFFICE

LEGAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF RINGWOOD

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Regular Meeting of the Planning Board of the
Borough of Ringwood scheduled for Monday, November 6, 2023 at 7:30 P.M. has been
rescheduled for Monday, November 13, 2023 at 7:30 P.M. Site Inspections will take place on
Saturday, November 11, 2023 at 9:00 A.M.

FORMAL ACTION MAY OR NOT BE TAKEN.

August 15, 2023 Allison Winkler, Secretary



